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[image: ]“We seek to improve the quality of the administrative process and achieving the best for those who deal with us” says EL-Kady in its meeting with the department’s heads in Benha University

[bookmark: _GoBack] Prof.Dr. EL-Sayed EL-Kady, the University president holds a meeting, which includes the assistant secretaries of the university, the general managers and the departments’ heads, in the presence of prof.Dr. Abdel EL-Kader Abdel kareem, the general coordinator of the administrative quality in the University.   EL-kady explains the University’s policies to improve the service provided to the employees and the students..
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